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NGSA Commends NARUC on  

Resolution Supporting Legislation to Allow FERC  

 To Order Refunds for Pipeline Overcharges 

 
(Washington, D.C.) – The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) commended today’s action by the 

National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners (NARUC) to support legislation that would 

allow FERC to approve refunds when it has been determined that the pipeline rates for shipping natural 

gas have resulted in an overcharge.   

Dena Wiggins, President and CEO of NGSA said: 

“We applaud NARUC’s action and commend the NARUC leadership as well as the leadership 

from the Gas Committee on this important issue.  This resolution is an important expression of 

support from NARUC for an initiative that can benefit all consumers of natural gas, including 

households and businesses.  Excessive pipeline rates can cost consumers billions of dollars and, 

if implemented, the legislation NARUC supports would give natural gas customers the same 

protections already afforded to electricity customers.   

 

We look forward to continuing to work with NARUC and appropriate Congressional leaders to 

provide FERC the necessary tools to protect consumers.”   

 

#### 
 

The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) represents integrated and independent companies that supply 

natural gas. Founded in 1965, NGSA is the only national trade association that solely focuses on producer-

marketer issues related to the downstream natural gas industry. NGSA advocates for well-functioning 

markets that foster a growing, competitive market for natural gas.  NGSA is dedicated to achieving a cleaner 

future through strong partnerships with renewables and supporting innovative technologies and market 

solutions that reduce emissions.  For more information, please visit www.ngsa.org. 
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